
Thank you to Lyme advocates across the U.S. as we work together on our mission  
to grow federal funding for Lyme and tick-borne diseases and conditions.

Together you are making a difference!

$178M 
We nearly tripled annual federal 
funding for Lyme and tick-borne 
disease in 3 years.
Through community activism inspired by  
a professional lobbying effort, we grew  
federal funding for Lyme and tick-borne  
disease from $59M in FY20 to $178M in FY23.

$282M 
The total increase on federal 
funding since we started in 2019 
is $282M.
Through positive influence with Congress 
and the Executive Branch, NIH Lyme and  
tick-borne disease funding grew nearly 5X 
from $40M spent in FY20 to $119M  
appropriated in FY23. 

In February 2023 more than 300 advocates held 244 meetings with 
members of Congress to advocate for more federal funding for Lyme.

For more information on how to become a member, visit www.CenterForLymeAction.org.

IMPACT SUMMARY 2023 

300
VIRTUAL 
FLY-IN 2023
California Lyme 
advocates get ready 
for the meeting with 
their Senator.

Thank you to the more than 2100 Lyme and tick-borne disease 
advocates across every U.S. state who work for a cure for Lyme.  2100

http://www.CenterForLymeAction.org

